Cooper, Jeff

From: KiGun's Rancho Por La Vida 11 [gundy@safelink.net]
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 5:19 PM

To: Yenter, Cindy

Cc: Cooper, Jeff; Merritt, Allen

Subject: Re: Application Request!

Hello Cindy,

Yes, I am considering them both as Deputy watermasters for 45F for the
remaining 2012 year. So, please take this reply as my legal request.

Also, if its possible, | would like from Jeff a copy of the Qath so | can have
it on file, if I happen to need one for a future Deputy.

Thank you,

Don G. Gunderson,
Watermaster 45F
qundy@safelink.net

----- Original Message -----

From: Yenter, Cindy

To: gundy@safelink.net

Cc: Cooper, Jeff ; Merritt, Alien

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 3:55 PM
Subject: FW: Application Request!

Hi Don — Last year IDWR appointed Earl Warthen and Leroy Robinson as Deputy Watermasters for 45-F. Are either or
both of them your Deputy candidates for this year? If so we have their Oaths on file, and all you have to do is send back
an email request naming one or both of them and we will send their appointment.

If you have someone else in mind, they will need to first sign an Oath before we can appoint them. Let Jeff know and
he will send an oath form which will have to be notarized and mailed back.

Cindy Yenter

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Water Distribution Section

Twin Falis, ID
cindy.yenter@idwr.idaho.qov
208-736-3033

From: KiGun's Rancho Por La Vida 11 [mailto:gundy@safelink.net]
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 12:47 PM

To: Merritt, Allen

Subject: Application Request!

Allen,
Good afternoon, hope you and your team are doing very well!

Please, | need your assistance in keeping me legal. | will be



leaving the area for a few days and need to appoint some help
controling what water | have, while | am gone.

Thank you,
Don G. Gunderson, watermaster
Marsh Creek Water District 45F

gundy@safelink.net




